Attempted Abduction Letter
WARNING

February 4, 2003

Parents and Students of ALPHA HIGH SCHOOL, 

The ALPHA Unified School District has been informed that on February 3, 2003 at 3:56 and 4:31 p.m. two separate incidents of attempted abduction occurred in the area of BETA and GAMMA Streets in addition to DELTA and EPSILON Streets.  In both incidents, the suspect called out to the students, attempting to lure them into the vehicle. Fortunately, in the both cases, the students did not respond to the suspect and sought the help of other people in the area. Subsequently, law enforcement was notified and an ongoing investigation is continuing. 

The suspect is described as a white or Hispanic male adult, between the ages of 20-30 years with dark hair, dark eyes, a trimmed goatee, wearing yellow framed sunglasses and white T-shirt. The vehicle is described as a late 1970’s to 80’s  navy blue or black panel van, in poor condition with rear door tinted windows and an orange colored interior. 

Parents-the following safety tips might be helpful to you:

1. Please be certain that you know where your children are and with whom whenever they are out of your home. 

2. Ask your student to use the “buddy system”. Try to be with someone (not alone) at all times when out of the home/in the community.

Anyone having information about the suspect described or the vehicle should contact the BETA Sheriff’s Office at 911 or (800) 999-999.

Sincerely, 

